
   

  
     

Dear FSE Families, 
 
Our field trips continued this week with 3/4FD going to the Rivercrest Care 
Centre and 6B going to Birch Bay! Although the year is quickly coming to an end 
there is still so much going on! Be sure to check the website calendar 
(www.fortelem.ca) to stay in the know. 
 
School Council & Parent Society     
Our last meeting of the year happened on Monday, June 12 at 5:30 p.m. Thank 
you again to our families who volunteer their time to support our school 
community!  
 
Yearbooks are almost sold out! 

We have a few copies left! If you want a yearbook, please contact Ms. Jones at 
780-998-7771 for instructions on how to guarantee your student’s copy. Yearbooks 
cost $20 each. 

Library Books 
A friendly reminder that all library books are due back by June 19. Lost book costs 
will be added to your PowerSchool account after this date. Should the books be 
found and returned in good condition after this date your account will be 
credited. 
 
Lost & Found 
A friendly reminder if your child is missing any items, we have our lost and found 
tables set up so classes can go and take a look! Unclaimed items will be washed 
and donated. 
 

http://www.fortelem.ca/


 
Looking at June… 
June 20 ~ Gr. 6 ELA PAT 9 – 10 a.m. 
June 21 ~ National Indigenous Peoples Day 
June 22 ~ Gr. 6 Math Part A PAT 9 – 9:20 a.m. 
June 23 ~ Gr. 6 Math Part B PAT 9 – 10:10 a.m. 
June 26 ~ Gr. 6 Social PAT 9 – 10 a.m. 
June 27 ~ Gr. 6 Science PAT 9 – 10 a.m. 
June 27 ~ Gr. 6 Farewell School Assembly in the gym 1 p.m. (Gr.6 families are 
invited to attend! 4 people maximum.)  
June 27 ~ Last instructional day; Term 3 Report Card 
 
The weekend forecast looks promising. I hope you can find some time to rest and 
relax as we move into the last full week of school! 
 
Kindly,       
Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.       
Principal      
Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School  
 

 

 

 


